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Ottawa, April 30, 1907.

Sir,-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 18thinst., inclosing a resolution of the Fort

William Ordians and a copy of a letter addressed to

Bishop O'Connor, of Peterborough, setting forth that,

in the event of the Sisters Of St. Joseph not erecting

a convent and school on the new reserve, they be asked

to refund the amount of money granted by the band for

the erection of the Orphanage, together with the amount

received from the sale of the land upon which the convent

stood; and in reply I beg to say that the Department will

await the reply of Bishop O'Connor before any further

action is taken in this matter.

Your obedient Servant,

to in here

Secretary.

Neil McDougall, Esq..

 Clndin Agent.

Port Arthur, Ont.
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